
 

 

State Water Resources Control Board 
February 22, 2024 
 
Jenny Douglas  
Environmental Laboratory Network, Inc. 
3440 El Cajon Blvd. 
San Diego CA 92104 

 
Re: Correction to Notice of Immediate Suspension of ELAP Certification 
 ELAP CERTIFICATE 3092 

 
Dear Ms. Douglas,         
 
On February 20, 2024, the State Water Resources Control Board’s Environmental 
Laboratory Accreditation Program (ELAP) sent you a Notice of Immediate Suspension 
of ELAP Certificate 3092 (“the Notice”). We write to correct a typographical error on 
page four of the Notice. The effective date of the suspension of ELAP Certificate is 3092 
is February 20, 2024, the same date as the Notice. The Notice delivered to you 
contains an error on page four which identifies February 16, 2024, as the effective date. 
We regret the error. 
 
An updated version of the Notice that corrects this error is attached. Please note that 
the 20-day period to request a hearing under Health & Safety Code section 100915 
shall run from the date of this letter, i.e., any request for a hearing under Section 
100915 shall be submitted within 20 days from the date on which this letter is received. 
Should you have any technical questions or require further assistance, please contact 
Naeem Ahmad at naeem.ahmad@waterboards.ca.gov. For any legal inquiries or 
clarifications, please contact Laura Mooney, Attorney with the Office of Enforcement, at 
laura.mooney@waterboards.ca.gov. 

Sincerely, 

 

Christine Sotelo, Program Manager 
Environmental Laboratory Accreditation Program 
 
Enclosure 
 
Cc: 
 Laura Mooney laura.mooney@waterboards.ca.gov 
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Peter Husby     peter.husby@epa.gov  
Regional Laboratory Manager 
USEPA Region IX Laboratory 

Attorney, Office of Enforcement 
  

 Darrin Polhemus 
Deputy Director, Division of Drinking 
Water 
  

darrin.polhemus@waterboards.ca.gov 

  Robert Brownwood 
Principal Engineer, Division of Drinking 
Water 
  

robert.brownwood@waterboards.ca.go
v 
  
  

  Michael Head 
SES-Supervisor, ELAP  
  

Michael.head@waterboards.ca.gov 

  Elizabeth Berg  
Assistant Director, Enforcement and 
Compliance Assurance Division 
US EPA 
                                            

berg.elizabeth@epa.gov 

  Roberto Rodriguez  
Assistant Director, Enforcement and 
Compliance Assurance Division 
US EPA 
  

rodriguez.roberto@epa.gov 
  

  Lawrence Torres  
Manager, Drinking Water Section 
Enforcement and Compliance 
Assurance Division  
US EPA 

torres.lawrence@epa.gov 
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